STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund J. Brown Jr., Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

April 28, 2015

Thomas A. Burhenn, Project Manager
Director, Regulatory Affairs

Southern California Edison

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue
Rosemead, CA 91770

Re: Determination of Completeness, Southern California Edison’s Amended Petition For
Modification of Decision 10-08-009 (Granting a Permit to Construct the Valley-Ivyglen
Subtransmission Line and Fogarty Substation Project)

Dear Mr. Burhenn:

On April 2, 2013, Southern California Edison (SCE) submitted a Petition For Modification (PFM) of
Decision 10-08-009 (Granting a Permit to Construct the Valley-lvyglen Subtransmission Line and Fogarty
Substation Project). On May 23, 2014, SCE filed an amendment to the previous PFM, hereafter referred to
as the “2014 PFM”. The Energy Division of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) reviewed
the 2014 PFM and issued SCE a total of six deficiency letters. SCE submitted the last outstanding deficiency
item on April 20, 2015. The CPUC has reviewed all of SCE’s submitted materials regarding the 2014 PFM
to date and has determined that the 2014 PFM is complete. As the CPUC moves forward with the
environmental review of the Valley-Ivyglen Subtransmission Line Project, in accordance with the California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), we anticipate additional information gaps and needs will be identified.
Therefore, the Energy Division reserves the right to request additional information at any point during the
CEQA process.

We expect to release a Notice of Preparation and begin scoping activities for the Valley-Ivyglen
Subtransmission Line and Alberhill System Projects within a few weeks. Questions relating to the Valley-
Ivyglen Subtransmission Line and Alberhill System Projects should be directed to me at (415) 703-5484 or
Jensen.uchida@cpuc.ca.gov.

et L

ensen Uchida

Energy Division
Transmission and Environmental Permitting
California Public Utilities Commission

Sincerely,

e Nicolas Sher, CPUC Legal Division
Bonny O’Connor, Ecology & Environment Inc.



